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 Our New Playground is Open! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

This project was paid for in full through Child Care Counts funding, a state 
program guaranteed through 2023.  Other CCC projects have included the  

refinishing of all of our lockers and the resurfacing of the tot lot. 

Our next CCC project will focus on the “bike side” of the playground. 

Gallery Night a Success 

Thank you to all the families who visited 

during Gallery Night.  We were so excited 

to have our Silent Auction and exhibits in 

person. What a great turnout!  

Together we raised  over $1,000. 

All proceeds will be used to purchase 

classroom art supplies and equipment  

selected by teachers. 

Are You Ready For Spaghetti? 

We are pleased to announce that another fun  

family event is returning to the ELC this year. 

Wednesday, May 3, 2023 

Family Spaghetti Lunch  

11:30-12:15 

 

 

 

Watch for info in your child’s classroom soon! 

Upcoming Center Closings 

Monday May 29, 2023 

Memorial Day 

Conferences 

End of the semester parent conferences 

will be offered the week of  May 8th. 

Conferences are optional and  may be in 

person or by phone.  Watch for more           

information in your child’s classroom. 



Important Upcoming Registration Information 

All families must register for the summer session and  the 2023/24 academic year in 

late April.  The current session ends on May 12th for student parents and  May 26th for 

all other families.  If your child will attend at all after these dates, you must register.  

Registration cannot be completed over the phone or online.                                             

You must submit completed paperwork. 

Registration will begin on Thursday 4/20/23, when you will find paperwork packets on 

your child’s locker. There will be clear instructions attached.  Completed paperwork is 

due to the office by Friday, May 5th. 

As current families, you are guaranteed your spot until that date.  We ask that you 

please complete your paperwork in it’s entirety and in a timely manner. 

Thank you! 

Our Mission  

Alverno Early Learning Center exists to promote 

educational and personal development of every 

child and staff member who enters our doors. 

We will respects every child, parent and              

co-worker by keeping the lines of communication 

open and confidentiality a priority.  

Hours:  

Monday through Friday 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  

Phone:  

414-382-6076  

Administration:  

Kathy Moosavi-Manager  

Kathy Kaufmann-Assistant Manager 

Our Philosophy  

Alverno Early Learning Center believes in high 

quality care and education for each child. Our 

program is based on the philosophy that:  

  Children grow and develop through ac-

tive explorations in a warm nurturing   

environment  

 We believe in the uniqueness of each 

child, and strive to meet the individual 

need of each child.  

 We provide a variety of educational       

experiences that place emphasis on child 

involvement and decision making.  

 Activities are focused to enhance social, 

emotional, cognitive and language        

development.  

 

Serving Alverno College since 1969!  

This newsletter can be found online at: https://www.alverno.edu/Early-Learning-Center-

Newsletters  

https://www.alverno.edu/Early-Learning-Center-Newsletters
https://www.alverno.edu/Early-Learning-Center-Newsletters

